From: registrar

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2020-0246
Date: Friday, February 26, 2021 5:58:54 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2021 3:58 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-02-26

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
Darwin Lamb

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Re:
Eliminating seasonal class rate

Here we go again - being penalized for living in northern Ontario where there are lesser people living. Once we are
moved to a higher rate because of lower seasonal customers, we will never be moved back once all the people have
come up, purchased seasonal properties , but still not making us high enough to be considered as medium or high
density areas. Of course, where there are more people, they will still stay in a lower rate area because of population
density. My wife and I are not in favour of still rate hike in the seasonal hydro rates. Respectfully, please consider
those of us in the north who make everyone welcome at our cottages, but do not want to be penalized for living in

the north.

-- Attachment --
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